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Listed below are the main decisions from our recent Host Group meeting. This is not the full minutes, 

but a summary of the main decisions. In line with our church policy, these decisions are circulated not 

only for your information, but to allow you to consider the decisions and, if you have any concerns 

about any of them, to seek more information or ask for them to be reconsidered. Where possible, we 

will not implement the decisions for at least seven days, in order to allow time for people to respond. 

Questions or concerns can be raised with any member of the Host Group, or by emailing all of them at 

once at hosts@southyarrabaptist.church. 

Those in attendance at the meeting were Eliz Cook, Ian Cook, Nathan Nettleton, Alison Sampson, 

Sylvia Sandeman, and Shelley Taylor. 

Summary of the Decisions 

1. The Church Covenant and the Host Covenant will be circulated to the congregation this week, in 

preparation for a vote seeking confirmation of the Church Covenant and the Host Group for the 

coming year. 

2. Nathan reported that Margie has been told that her contract at Whitley will only be renewed until 

the end of this year. When she finishes at Whitley, they will have to move house. Margie will 

continue to seek a further contract extension, but if no extension is granted, their family will 

probably move back into the manse at the end of this year in accordance with the Host Group’s 

preference that Nathan live in the manse if possible. 

3. The Church Directory has been printed and will be circulated over the next few weeks. 

4. The Host Group will engage in a self-review over a half day on 20 September. 

5. The BUV Gathering voted to affirm the decision already made nationally that Baptist pastors will 

not be able to marry gay couples even if the law changes.  

6. Next meeting: Wednesday 1 July, 7.30pm at Nathan’s house 


